
              

 

 

PRESS RELEASE – SHOP WITH A COP 7TH ANNUAL 

     CLINTON COUNTY DEPUTY SHERIFF’S PBA  

Shop With A Cop is a national program pairing law enforcement with children to 

afford them a better Christmas. The program allows children to view law 

enforcement in a different atmosphere to promote positive relationships. 

The program is funded through generous donations from within our own 

community from private sponsors and local businesses. 

The event will be on December 3, 2016 at 9 AM at Target in Plattsburgh. This 

program is geared towards Clinton County Elementary children. Local school 

administrators, counselors and DARE Deputies select students that have a need 

based on a variety of factors.  Each child gets his or her own deputy sheriff to 

shop with them. The past years we have hosted 10 children at $100 each. This 

year we have had an out pouring of support from the community and we are 

hoping to sponsor 21 children at $200 each. The children can purchase gifts for 

themselves or their family to allow for an enjoyable holiday. Sheriff Deputies 

volunteer their own time to support the program.   

A special thanks to Target for hosting the program and providing a cash 

donation/gifts and snacks. And thanks to the following sponsors for their financial 

assistance. 

Riley Ford  

 Target  



 Pamela and Russell Brothers  

J.S. Seiden Real Estate & Commercial Development 

Clinton County Deputy Sheriff’s PBA 

 Lee Lavalley and Carrie Wyrick 

Daniels Signs 

Hobie’s sports Den 

Pasquale’s Take Out     

Big Sal’s 

Red Rooster Market 

Danielle Howard-Ross 

Jennifer and Frank Pugliese 

Alameda Arts/Hazel Seiden 

Roxann and John Barnes 

David Jock 

Karen Rulf 

Thomas Howard 

A special thank you to our local school districts for supporting this program. And 

to Melanie Faville from Daniel’s Signs for making our sign and logo. 

If you would like to donate to this program visit our Facebook Page –Clinton 

County Deputy Sheriff’s PBA and click on the donate button or email 

ccdeputypba@gmail.com or leave a voice mail for Deputy Jamie Head at 518-565-

4210. Also we will be at Target this Saturday and can accept donations from 8AM 

to 10AM. We also accept Target gift cards. 

mailto:ccdeputypba@gmail.com

